
Date: 4 March 2024
OCC ref: MW.0115/21

Mr Rees
Greenfield Associates
Greenfield Associates
1 Commercial Road 
Keyworth 
Nottingham
NG12 5JS

Environment and Place
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Rachel Wileman
Director of Planning, Environment and 
Climate Change

Dear Mr Rees

I acknowledge receipt of the further information

Revised Flood Risk Assessment (FRA)
Revised Phasing Plan
Waste Recovery Plan
Revised Restoration Concept Plan

that you submitted in relation to your planning application for: Extraction and processing 
of sand and gravel including the construction of new site access roads, landscaping and 
screening bunds, minerals washing plant and other associated infrastructure with 
restoration to agriculture and nature conservation areas, using inert fill at Land at White 
Cross Farm, Wallingford, Oxfordshire.

The additional information has been checked and will be sent out for consultation. You 
can view all the documents at the link below using reference MW.0115/21.

https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0115/21

The consultation will close on 15 April 2024.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Hudson

Mary Hudson
Principal Planning Officer

Direct line: 07393 001257
Email: mary.hudson@oxfordshire.gov.uk
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk


